All Island Planning Board:



Good morning Jane,

It was great to chat with you yesterday both on a personal basis and Planning Board business.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our next meeting is scheduled for June 9 at 6:00 PM.  Sara Barnes continues as our facilitator and is offering her services pro bono; her community contribution.  It neutralizes the meetings very much and they move along diligently and very successfully.

Joan Malkin, Adam Turner and Doug Sederholm of the Commission will be attending this meeting.  We have been focusing on a more efficient application that will provide the Commission with clearer direction along with town opinions on the projects being submitted.  Our discussions to date have indicated that there is a gap in the communication which is not allowing the process to go as smoothly or as directed as it should be in some instances.

We would like to encourage the West Tisbury Planning Board to perhaps have a member rotate the attendance but we do feel that the input from all towns will provide better representation.

Sara Barnes will be sending out the link to the Wednesday meeting either Tuesday or Wednesday morning.

